To the Editor
The manuscript entitled 
Prediction of oily water separation efficiency by fiber bed using new filter media property 
submitted for review is original scientific paper, has been written by the stated authors and is not currently being considered for publication by any other journal. All the authors have approved the publication and if accepted will not be published elsewhere in the same form. The authors state that there is no conflict of interest. The authors prepared the manuscript according to the available Guide for Authors and in compliance with the Ethics in Publishing Policy. 
The novelty in this paper is a new property of polymer fiber wettability that allows selection of filter media by simple and cheap test and excludes the need for expensive pilot plant experiments.
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